
February 16th, 1927,

T. Fred Ward, Esc.,
Bursar, Macdonald College, 
Ste, Anne de Bellevue, Cue.

Dear Hr. Ward :-

I am attaching herewith a 
letter from the Rev. Donald MacLeod from which 
you will understand the application which is 
now being made to us.

Will you please give the 
matter consideration and I shall take it up 
further with you when I go out next Monday.
I shall be out there on the early train - 8.15 
C.F.R. - because I must catch the 11.30 back 
to town.

Yours faithfully.

Principal•

P.S. Please return Hr. MacLeod * s letter.


